
JUNE 16TH - LAST DAY
OF SCHOOL 

Preschool News

P R E S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R
J U N E  2 0 2 3

We have had a wonderful fun filled month with lots of
learning.  We ended our continents theme and dived into
learning about transport. This month we will be ending our
transport theme by looking at transport in the air.

 We are excited to start a new theme on the Solar system. We
will begin looking at Space and the Solar system and end the
school year looking at transport in Space. 

We cannot believe we have already come to the end of the
2022/2023 school year. What a fantastic school year we have
had. We are sad to say goodbye to our friends who will be
leaving our school this year but wish them all the best on their
new academic journey.  
We are also very sad to see our kindergarten group leave our
classroom. We have loved watching their growth and
development and we will surely miss having them in our class.
We are excited to see them excel in Kindergarten with Ms
Niki. Furthermore, we are excited to welcome all our new
friends joining the class and welcome back our old friends
too. 

Upcoming
events 

JUNE 9TH - SPORTS
DAY FOLLOWED BY
FAMILY PICNIC 

AUGUST 14TH- FIRST
DAY OF SCHOOL

JUNE 7TH - GRADE 1
GRADUATION 

Birthdays 

Nelani 02 
Suwilanji 07 
Zindziswa 10 
Malaika 27 
Amelia 30

JUNE 13TH - 
 KINDERGARTEN FLY UP
DAY  

Goodbye May, Hello June! 

AUGUST 11TH-
ORIENTATAION DAY



Dress up and art
activity honoring Africa

Freedom day



Looking into the future

Meet the new teachers and visit the class. You can attend orientation days or meet the
teacher events. Ask questions and voice any concerns you may have. 
Encourage your child to talk about their thoughts and feelings. Both positive and negative.
You can share your stories of when you started a new class, how you felt and how your first
day was. 

It has come to the time where we close the chapter and we get ready to take a leap and open a
new chapter. Some children will be moving on to another classroom and others may be moving
to a different school.  Whichever it is, this can be an emotional time for parents and children.
There can be worry, anxiety or excitement during this time. 
If we take a look back at the year we can see how far the children have come, how much they
have grown, how much they have learnt this year, the skills and development that they have 
 acquired. We can definitely say we are proud of each and every child. They have worked so
hard this year and we appreciate all the support all the parents have put forth this year. 

Some children respond well to change and will feel ready for the move, while others may need
more reassurance and preparation. Here are a few ways you can support an easier transition
for your child.  




School recycling exhibition

Fun learning about different modes of
transport

We look forward to the new school year beginning in August. We have another exciting
year planned. We wish you all a fantastic holiday! See you all in August!




